From: Land Drainage

Sent: 08 July 2015 11:05

To: Development Management

Subject: [OFFICIAL] - RE: 24/15/00014/DRT No Comments 2nd No Comments

SEDGEMOOR DISTRICT COUNCIL Planning Response Memo
From Coastal & Land Drainage 08/07/15

24-15-00014

No comment on this application (No Comments)

Should the comments/objection above, be not taken into account, | would be grateful
on a reply with reason. This is so that | can be in a position to be able to supply
further information on my reasons.

Thanks
Richard Dunn
Land Drainage & Port Officer



